
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE: October 25, 2018 
 
TO:  Interested Neighbors 
 
FROM: Kettering Planning Commission 
 
SUBJ: Conditional Use Approval / 2625 County Line Rd. / Bella Villa Hall 
  (PC-18-020) 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Planning Commission in the 
Council Chambers at the Kettering Government Center, 3600 Shroyer Road, on Monday, 
November 5, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. for Conditional Use Approval to allow for the expansion of the 
existing building at Bella Villa Hall located at 2625 County Line Rd. (PC-18-020).   
 
Interested persons may appear and voice their opinion with respect to the proposed application. The 
application is available for review in the Planning and Development Department. City Planner Ron 
Hundt may be reached at 296-3316. 
 

 
 

Connie S. Gaw 
Planning Commission Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The City of Kettering invites people with disabilities to enjoy our programs, services, parks, and facilities. Please 
call 296-2439 for more information about accessibility or to request a modification. For TTY assistance, contact 
Ohio Relay Service at 800-750-0750. 
 
 


	FROM: Kettering Planning Commission

